

Memo

To: Mayor Ron Belmont and Members of the Town Board

From: Galina Chernykh

CC: Jacqueline Greer

Date: 12/3/2019

Re: Request to reappoint David Javitch as Trustees of the Harrison Public Library

Dear Mayor Belmont and the Members of the Town Board:

The Board of Trustees of the Harrison Public Library voted unanimously on December 2, 2019 to recommend that David Javitch (second term) be reappointed as Trustees of the Harrison Public Library. This five-year term would commence on January 1, 2020 and end on December 31, 2024. We request that the Town Board reappoint both trustees at their next general meeting.

Galina Chernykh, Library Director